
Federal Pandemic Unemployment Assistance (FPUA / PUA) Funds Not Being Released 

For those who choose direct deposit on the initial claim, the payment information from the initial claim 

is not being sent to the PUA claim.   

Take these steps in MiWAM to update the payment information on you PUA claim, then certify the 

weeks to release the funds. 

Click Settings

 

Click Payment Sources

 



Click Setup New Payment Source

 

Enter Account information

Click Certify

 


